
TO: Schools and Child Care Centers  
 
FROM: CDPH 
 
SUBJECT:     SB 277 Notification 
 
DATE: 12/4/15 

 

Dear Child Care Administrators and Staff,  
 

Under a new law enacted by SB 277, beginning January 1, 2016 personal beliefs 

exemptions will no longer be an option for the vaccines that are currently required for 

entry into child care or school in California. Personal beliefs exemptions already on file 

will remain valid until the child reaches the next immunization checkpoint at transitional 

kindergarten/kindergarten or 7th grade. 

  

For more information about SB 277, please see the Frequently Asked Questions available 

at: http://www.shotsforschool.org/laws/sb277faq/.   

  

For more information about school immunization requirements and resources, please 

visit: http://www.shotsforschool.org/. 

  

Can’t find what you need? Email us at info@shotsforschool.org.  
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